







Notice of the Filing of a Labor Condition Application with
The Department of Labor, Employment Training Administration

1. H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Newron Tech Inc through the filing of a labor condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.
2. One such worker is sought.
3. This worker is being sought as Lead Software Engineer (15-1252).
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Wages of $110,000 per year are being offered to this worker.
5. The period of employment for which this worker is being sought is from 8/21/2023 to 8/20/2026.
6. The employment will occur at CBRE, 2375 N Glenville Dr, Bldg A, Richardson, TX 75082 and 6000 Ohio Dr, Apt 2111, Plano, TX 75093.
7. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices of Newron Tech Inc, 7901 Cameron Road, Building 2, Suite 208 , Austin TX 78754.

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the wage and hour division of the United States Department of Labor.
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